
 

To Whom in May Concern 

In support of Andy Richards 
The Light Runner fundraiser 

25 June 2015 

Dear sir or madam 

 

Please consider this letter to be a sign of our good faith and commitment to Andy Richards 
and his fundraising campaign, titled “The Light Runner’. 

We are Mental Health Australia, the peak charity organisation supporting and advocating on 
behalf of the mental health sector in Australia, as well facilitating a voice for those who live 
with a mental illness and those who care for them. 

Mr Richards has approach us to be one of the beneficiaries of funds raised during his 
campaign and we have graciously accepted. We are pleased and proud to be associated 
with him and ‘The Light Runner’. 

We hope that you will consider providing Mr Richards with whatever support you can, both 
through the provision of in-kind and monetary donations, to assist him to lower or recover 
costs associated with his campaign. In this way, he can maximise the amount to be donated 
to our organisation. 

The money donated to Mental Health Australia will be used to support our mission to 
redesign and reform the mental health sector in Australia, so it can provide the support 
needed to the millions of Australian’s affected by mental illness each year. 

I thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Chris Wagner 
Director of Communications 


